
 
 

Oceana Student Parent Teacher Organization  
401 Paloma Avenue, Pacifica, CA. 94044 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

February 9, 2020 

Dear Oceana Families and Community, 

We need your help!  

The Oceana Student Parent Teacher Organization (OSPTO) is holding a Direct Donation Drive this March 
in order to raise funds to support our students and their school.  

The OSPTO is vital in promoting a sense of community between parents, teachers, staff and the 
students. It helps to play an important role in helping to enrich the educational experience for our 
children. Aside from raising funds for the school, the OSPTO is also responsible for organizing numerous 
activities and school programs including mini-grants for teachers and counselors, Senior Exhibition 
hospitality, Graduation breakfast, Staff Appreciation and curriculum enhancement. Without OSPTO 
funding, many of these offerings would not exist. 

We are asking that each family donate $100 per child to help continue in the support of these activities 
and programs.  Our goal of reaching $25,000 can only be met with your help.  

Our students and our school NEED your donations.  Please GIVE as generously as you can.  Every 
donation counts! You can make your tax deductible donations electronically by visiting our website at 
www.ospto.weebly.com​ and clicking on the PayPal link or by making your checks payable to ​Oceana 
Student Parent Teacher Organization (OSPTO)​ and leaving them in the school office. Many companies 
will also match your donation, so please be sure to check with your employers too!  Thank you for your 
support.  

Sincerely, 

Oceana Student Parent Teacher Organization 

Tax ID# 81-3470624 
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